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DATE: October 30, 2000 35 2 &
TO: Dr. Mary Bane, Deputy Executive Director, Technical Divisio M :Er z e
FROM: Jason K. Fudge, Staff Attorney, Division of Legal Services* 7‘?\ =

+

RE: Request to Revise Item No. 31 of the November 7, 2000, Agénda Confereg’a .

‘ I
Docket N 9914 - Application for increase in water rates in Orange Count$by
Wedgefield Utilities, Inc.

In accordance with SOP 1607 B. 3. d. (2), staff requests permission to file written revisions
to the recommendation filed on October 26, 2000. Although the revision will change staff’s
recommendation, the changes are simple. Moreover, this item cannot be deferred because this issue
needs to be resolved before the Office of Public Counsel can file its testimony on November 17,
2000. Because this matter is scheduled for a hearing on January 23-24, 2000, there is little leeway

in changing the controlling dates in Order No. PSC-00-1895-PCO-WU, issued October 16, 2000,
Order Establishing Procedure.
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